
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
PLANNING & ZONING 

COMMISSION 
July 3, 2019 7:00 p.m. 

 
Please be advised that there will be a public hearing before the Huachuca City Planning and 

Zoning Commission on Wednesday, July 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. within the Council Chambers 

of Town Hall, 500 N. Gonzales Blvd., Huachuca City, Arizona.  The purpose of this hearing 

is to hear the public regarding a Conditional Use Permit application (CUP2019-1) submitted 

by Southwest Motor Services Group, LLC for the following uses at their property located 

at 209 S. Huachuca Blvd (Tax Parcel #106-58-027): 

 

1. Expand their auto dealership to include Auto Services and Repair; and 

2. Install a 100 ft Communications Tower to help network their businesses 

located in Huachuca City and Sierra Vista, as well as provide an internet 

service option to the Huachuca City community.  

 

All persons interested in this CUP request is encouraged to attend the public hearing at said 

time and place to voice their opinions. 

 

There is a Citizen Review process that provides an opportunity for adjacent landowners or 

other potentially affected citizens to discuss and express their views concerning the CUP 

application prior to the scheduled public hearing.  Please direct any requests for information, 

discussions or concerns to: 

 

Dr. Jim Johnson, Building Official/Zoning Administrator 

Town Hall office located at 500 N. Gonzales Blvd. 

Telephone: 520-458-3208 Email: jjohnson@huachucacityaz.gov 

 

 

Individuals with disabilities who need reasonable accommodation to attend or communicate 

at a Town meeting, or who require this information in an alternate format, may contact the 

Town at 456-1354 (TTY 456-1353) to make their needs known.  Requests should be made 

as early as possible so there is sufficient time to respond.   

 

Posted: 

TOW N  OF  H UA CHU CA  C I TY  
Dr. Jim Johnson, PhD, CBO, CCI – Building Official 

500 N. Gonzales Blvd. Huachuca City, AZ 85616 
520-456-1354 - Fax 456-2230 - jjohnson@huachucacityaz.gov 
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